
Halloween
this

Stay Safe 

•  Consider staying home to watch a 
spooky movie!

•  Carve pumpkins with your family!

•  Hold a candy scavenger hunt in 
your yard!

•  Take great costume pics!

If you do go out…

•  Wear a surgical or cloth face 
mask — a costume mask is not 
a substitute.  Do not wear a 
costume mask over a face mask.  

• Maintain 6 ft social distance.

•  Avoid large gatherings. 

• Stay outdoors if possible.

•  Carry hand sanitizer and use it 
frequently.

•  Wash hands with soap and water 
as soon as you can.

This is an 
unusual year!

Many households that 

usually participate in 

Trick-or-Treating may 

opt out this year. 

 That's okay! 

 Respect their wishes  
and their property!!

Take care of your self and each other!  You are important to us!
HAPPY HALLOWEEN from Botelle Elementary School! 


